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[bookmark: _GoBack]October 31, 2022

President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh

RE: 	Saw Mill Run Boulevard Study
Flood Mitigation FEMA Grant

Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of City Planning to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding from the Federal Emergency Management Agency’s Flood Mitigation Assistance Grant for project scoping of Saw Mill Run Boulevard in the amount of THREE HUNDRED THOUSAND ($300,000.00) dollars, and authorizing expenditures for this stated purpose.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Karen Abrams
Director

200 ROSS STREET | CIVIC BUILDING, FOURTH FLOOR | 412-255-2219

	
	
	



image1.jpeg




image2.png




